
 

 

 
THE COUNCIL 

OF 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

CITY HALL 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007 

 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                    August 14, 2025 

 

 

Hon. Eric L. Adams, Mayor 

The City of New York 

City Hall 

New York, New York 10007 

 

Dear Mayor Adams: 

 

On August 13, 2025, the bills listed below were enacted pursuant to Section 37 of the City 

Charter.  Please be advised that these bills have been assigned the following local law numbers 

following the expiration of the Charter-mandated 30-day time period: 

 

Int. No.   164-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 104 of 2025; 

Int. No.   423-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 105 of 2025; 

Int. No.   607-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 106 of 2025; 

Int. No.   737-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 107 of 2025; 

Int. No.   738-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 108 of 2025; 

Int. No.   749-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 109 of 2025; 

Int. No.   750-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 110 of 2025; 

Int. No.   810-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 111 of 2025; 

Int. No.   844-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 112 of 2025; 

Int. No.   859-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 113 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1020-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 114 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1077-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 115 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1245-A of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 116 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1246-A of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 117 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1257-A of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 118 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1259-A of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 119 of 2025; 



Int. No. 1317-A of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 120 of 2025; 

Int. No. 1338     of 2025 has been assigned as Local Law No. 121 of 2025. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                    Sincerely, 

                                                                                                          
                                                                                    Jonathan C. Ettricks 

           Director, Legislative Document Unit 

                                                                                    New York City Council 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Council, City Clerk 

             Matthew Pitt, Deputy Director, Mayor’s Office of City Legislative Affairs   

 

 

 

 

               


